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Gol Gol Public School 
Newsletter 
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Week 9 Term 4 

Important Dates: 

 
2021 Orientation Day                                                                                                                   
3rd Dec  9:30am-12noon                                                                          

 
School Photo’s 
(Rescheduled) 
Mon  6th Dec 
 
Presentation Ceremony 
Wed 8th Dec 
 
Year 6 Grad Dinner  
(parent held) 
Fri 10th Dec 
 
Term 4 Ends 
Thurs 16th Dec @ 3 pm 

 

Term 1 Begins               
Tue 8th Feb  2022 @ 9am          
All Students 

 

School Photographs                                                                                
Due to unforeseen circumstances School photographs will be conducted on Monday 6th of 
December this year in digital format.  Next year we will return to non digital.  Full school 
summer uniform will be worn which includes black shoes no bright runners or large hair ties.  
Peta Paterson from Hummingbird Memories will be taking the photo’s.                                 
End of Year Presentation Assemblies                                                                                          
Our end of Year Presentation Ceremony will run in 2 sessions on Wednesday 8th of              
December on our school Basketball court.  Session one will run at 11:30 am and will involve  
Mrs Worrell, Ms Nolan, Ms Kemp and Mrs Blows classes (In cohorts)                                 
Assembly 2 will commence at 12.15 pm and will involve Mr Earl, Mr Thompson, Mrs McInerney 
and Miss McKinnon’s classes. (In cohorts)                                                                            
Class book and certificates will be handed out along with any major awards.                       
Unfortunately NSW schools and our neighbouring government schools are all unable to have 
parents in attendance for these events.                                                                            
2021 Gol Gol PS Orientation Days                                                                                             
We will once again welcome our new students  on Friday 3rd of December from 9.30 am till 
12:00 noon. Students will be signed in and out at the Gol Gol Public School Hall.  Ten minutes, 
drop off, one double vaccinated adult only per child.  A completed enrolment form is               
required  prior to a child attending enrolment transition days.  Ms Worrell, Ms Nolan and 
Mrs Broadfoot will take care of the students.                                                                       
Teacher Leave                                                                                 
Mrs McInerney will be on leave from Monday 6th December for the remainder of the school 
year.  Ms Mayfield will take Year 5/6 in her absence.  When Mrs McInerney returns in 2022 
she will take up the position of Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction.                           
Visitors On Site                                                                                                             
All adults and essential workers on site MUST QR Code in and out and wear a mask.  Parents 
should call the office on, 50248401, then wait at the gate for children to be sent out under                    
supervision.                                                                                                                                           
Year 6 Fun Day                                                                                                               

In the last week of school an appropriate ‘fun day’ and send off for our Year 6 students will 
be organised.                                                                                                                                      
Police Visit                                                                                     
Last week we had the pleasure of a visit from two police constables, a male and female. They 
spoke to Year 5 and 6 students about the different job opportunities in policing, their own 
roles and training in the police force. They spoke of the  importance of keeping safe and  
responsible use of social media platforms if using these. It was a great session with many 
quality questions asked. The importance of wearing helmets and seat belts etc was also 
touched on. 

Regards                                                                                                                                                                                                
Glen Walker                                                                                                                                                                                               
Principal                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                 

 

                                                                                                                                                                        

 

Wednesday 1st December  2021        
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Mixed Doubles:  Champions - Sienna Kelly and Harvy Vandenberg 

         R/Up - Chelsea Thornton and Ajaye Andriske 

Singles: 
 Champion - Harvy Vandenberg 

     R/Up - Sienna Kelly 

Grand Final official umpire: Erica Morrison  

2021 Bat Tennis Tournament 

The annual Bat Tennis Tournament was another success with 48 entries in the Singles                 
competition and 24 pairs in the Mixed doubles competition.  The sportsmanship displayed by  
students, along with reliable and fair umpires, made this arguably the best tournament on            
record!   

The improvement in skill level, knowledge of the game and social skills have also been very               
noticeable.  Well done to all involved and congratulations to our finalists and champions.  Trophies 
have been ordered and will be presented later in the term. 
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